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September 16, 1982

J. Keppler, Regional Director
Of fice of Inspection and Enforcement

Region 111
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
799 Roosevelt Road
Glen Ellyn, IL 60137

Reference: Quad-Cities Nuclear Power Station
Docket Number 50-254, DPR-29, Unit One
Appendix A, Section 3.1.A

Enclosed please find Reportable Occurrence Report Number R0 82-28/03L-0
for Quad-Cities Nuclear Power Station. This originally was inadvertently
issued as Reportable Occurrence R0 82-18/03L-0. Sequential Report No.
(Item 17) has been changed from 18 to 28. No other changes have been
pe r fo rned.

This report is submitted to you in accordance with the requirements of
Technical Specification 6.6.B.2.a; Reactor Protection or engineered
safety feature instrument settings which are found to be less conservative
than those established by the Technical Specifications but which do not
prevent the fulfillment of the functional requirements of the system.

Very truly yours,

COMMONWEALTH EDISON COMPANY

QUAD-CITIES NUCLEAR POWER STATION
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N. J. Kallvianakis
Station Superintendent
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